From: Martin Wright

Sent: 09 June 2023 13:17
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection to planning permission Reference 2023/0692

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

We wish to object to planning permission being given for the building of swimming pool by
deep excavation in the cellars of 13 Belsize Crescent NW3

There will a risk of ground movement associated with the steep terrain and the age and
structure of the terrace and the age of its brickwork.

There will be a high risk of flooding a significant decrease in the safety and risk of harm to
entire terrace.

There will be a need to install permanent water pumps above and below 13 Belsize Crescent
to protect other properties.

The narrowness of the street will cause a significant impact on the whole street.
Yours faithfully

Martin ad Anne Wright



